
This week at school we began talking about the life cycles of 
chicks and caterpillars.  On Wednesday, we discussed all of
the stages that a chick goes through from the time it is an 

egg until it becomes a full-grown chicken.  On Thursday and 
Friday, we talked about the change that a caterpillar goes 
through in order to become a butterfly.  We had a special 
delivery this week so now we have our own caterpillars in 

our classroom that we can watch grow and change!

Some of our crafts this week included, making umbrellas out 
of our letter of the week, “U”, making chicks that were 

hatching out of an egg, making caterpillars, and then on 
Friday, making butterflies.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia came in to visit with Charlotte.  She 
read stories in the library to all of the kiddos.  We really love 

reading with Charlotte!

There will be no new letter next week.  On your child’s show 
and tell day, they may bring in any item they would like.

If you have not done so yet, please remember to RSVP for 
our Mother’s Day Celebration next Wednesday, May 4th. 

Week of April 25th to April 29th

Please have your child’s 
hat, appropriate jacket, 

and footwear 

everyday.
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Wednesday, May 4th

Mother’s Day Celebration
9:00 am

Friday, May 6th

Zoo Field Trip, No After School

Thursday, May 26th

Art Show/Ice Cream Social/Basket Auction
No After School


